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Chairman Kubayanda Testifies Before the Senate Committee on 
Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs 

Washington, DC – Today Postal Regulatory Commission Chairman Michael Kubayanda 
testified before the United States Senate Committee on 
Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs at a hearing 
titled “Oversight of the United States Postal Service.” 
Chairman Kubayanda testified that he hopes Postal Service 
leadership will be more transparent on plan changes 
moving forward.  

Other witnesses in attendance and providing testimony 
included: Postmaster General and Chief Executive Officer 
Louis DeJoy, Chairman of the Board of Governors Roman 
Martinez, IV, and Postal Service Inspector General Tammy 
Hull.  

A complete copy of Chairman Kubayanda’s testimony is available here. The entire hearing 
is also hyperlinked above.  
 

The Postal Regulatory Commission is an independent federal agency that provides regulatory oversight over the Postal Service to ensure the 
transparency and accountability of the Postal Service and foster a vital and efficient universal mail system. The Commission is comprised of five 
presidentially-appointed and Senate-confirmed commissioners, each serving terms of six years. The President designates the chairman. In 
addition to Chairman Michael Kubayanda, the other commissioners are Vice Chairman Thomas Day, and Commissioners Ann Fisher, Ashley 
Poling, and Robert Taub. Follow the PRC on Twitter: @PostalRegulator and LinkedIn. 
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